
Upcoming Changes to Student Z: Drives and File Storage 
 
 

On Monday, December 20th, 2021, Information Technology Services will be conducting 
maintenance on the student Z: drives.  Following the maintenance window, all Z: drive 
files will be migrated to Microsoft OneDrive storage.  This migration allows students to 
have more file storage space, access their files off-campus, and utilize easier file 
management when using on-campus resources such as lab computers.  
 
Further details and information can be found in the Drive Migration support 
document.  If you have any questions or concerns about the migration of data, please 
contact the ITS Help Desk at 423-439-4648 or itshelp@etsu.edu.   
 
 
 
For dissemination: 
 ETSU Monday Newsletter – Weekly – emails@etsu.edu  
  Starting: 15-November-2021 
  Ending: 20-December-2021 
  Audience: Faculty/Staff, Students 
 
 

https://etsu.topdesk.net/solutions/open-knowledge-items/item/KI%200373/en/
https://etsu.topdesk.net/solutions/open-knowledge-items/item/KI%200373/en/
https://etsu.topdesk.net/solutions/open-knowledge-items/item/KI%200373/en/
mailto:itshelp@etsu.edu
mailto:emails@etsu.edu

